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Equality Inc. 
01 . PI I ~ .I I: ~ S C1< )g/!One Barnes Park South 

Wallingford, CT 06492 
..' 1_. I . I/j() .OO -- r<. 

April 11,2001 /0 ,00 --! 
2 . 00 -.J..

Toni McCoy 
Regulatory Analyst r;/;~ /ol 
Di vision of Regulatory Oversight nG­2450 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 


Equality Inc. Interexchange Certificate No. 3195 


Dear Ms. McCoy, 


As per our conversation on April 5, 2001 I am enclosing a check for 

$62.00 to cancel our certificate effective January 1,2001. 


We hope that this will enable us to cancel in good standing. 


Please contact us if you need further infonnation. 

Sincerely, 

-d.- ~l L.- L 

Lorraine Esposito 
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STATE OF FLORIDA 

Commissioners: DMSION OF REGULATORY OVERSIGKT 
E. LEON JACOBS, JR., CHAiRMAN 
J. TERRY DEMON 
LILA A. JABER 
BRAULIO L. BAEZ . *  
MICHAEL A. PALECKl 

DYEL A4i J~QP&:DIRECTOR 
IJ -; . I @SOJ 413-6480 

#ubk $herbire dommie'e'iotr 
March 13,2001 

Equality Plus Telecommunications 
Attention: Ms. Marian DiNicola 
Regulatory Compliance Administrator 
26A Barnes Park North 
Wallingford, CT 06492 

Dear Ms. DiNicola: 

The Commission has received your letter of March 1, 2001, requesting cancellation of 
Equality, Inc.'s Interexchange Certificate No. 3 195, effective January 1,2001. In order to canceI- 
the certificate in good standing, Equality, Inc. will need to pay the 2001 Regulatory Assessment Fee 
(RAF) of $50.00 as well as the statutory penalties and interest accrued for past due RAIF payments 
in 1996,1997, and 1998, in the amount of $12.00. 

Please submit the check to the Florida Public Service Commission in the amount of $62.00. 
On the check itself, list in the comments area Equality. Inc.'s Company Code of TI165 and 2001 
RAF payment, plus past due P & I for years 1996,1998,1999. Send the check to: 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Administration 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tdiahassee, FL 32389-0850 

In the cover letter reiterate that Equality, Inc. has requested cancellation of its certificate 
effective Janwuy 1,2001, and was advised by Toni McCoy in the Division of Regulatory Oversight 
of the Regulatory Assessment Fees due. I would like to be copied on the correspondence, including 
a copy of the check for my files. If you have any questions, please call me at 850/413-6532. 

An AfZirmative ActiodEqual Opportunity Employer 
' @ PSC Website: http://www.floridapsc.com Internet E-mail: contact@pscstate.flus 




